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To Whom It May Concern:

TerriA. Lorenzon,Director
EnvironmentalQualityCouncil

I am responding to the letter I received concerning the new mining permit located in
Section 33,TIN,R4E,WRM, Fremont County, WY. I would not be opposed to this
operation if the road is paved. I will be strongly opposed if it is not paved!

Sincerely
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Farrell Brough
1680 Riverview Rd.
Riverton, VVy.82501
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